

NEWSLETTER



Welcome back to school

Tomorrow, we welcome our East Park children back to school for the start of our new academic year. We hope that all of our East Park families have enjoyed a restful summer with children excited to return and to start their new learning adventure with their new class teacher.



Although we are starting the term with a short week, Thursday and Friday are really important days as children will be settling in to their new classrooms, finding out new routines and seating plans and beginning their learning straightaway. We will also be hosting 'Back to school' assemblies for each phase of the school so that our new Headteacher, Mrs Jones, and new Deputy Headteacher, Ms Dhanjal, can introduce themselves to all of the children.



Look out for both Mrs Jones and Ms Dhanjal out and about at the start and end of the day during the next couple of weeks—do come and say hello!

Our weekly newsletter

Our weekly newsletter will be shared with parents via Bromcom—My Child at School every Friday starting on Friday 2nd September. The newsletter will continue to be the main way that school information is shared with parents and will include dates, updates and lots of sharing of learning that is taking place within school. Can parents and carers please ensure that they read the newsletter each week so that you are not missing out on key information.



Reception and Nursery

Start dates for our new Reception and nursery children were shared with families during the Summer term and so please refer to this information to see when the term starts for your child. We can't wait to see you all soon!